
Join us as our guests at the screening of 2 films 
very relevant to the work of the 

Mindful Warrior Project 

January 
11th 

1:00pm 
“Princess of 
The Row” 

and 

7:00pm 
“Bedlam” 
in Hollywood 

email your 
request-to-
attend to: 

gail@mindful
warriorproject.

org  

818.616.2931 www.mindfulwarriorproject.org

“Princess of the Row” is the story of one foster youth who will stop at 
nothing to live with the only family she knows: her father, a homeless veteran 
who suffers from a traumatic brain injury and lives on Skid Row. 

“Bedlam” is a feature-length documentary about the national crisis 
surrounding care of the seriously mentally ill told through intimate stories of 
patients, families, and medical providers. Following the film, Patrick J. 
Kennedy and film director Ken Rosenberg will discuss this candid look at 
mental health care in Los Angeles.
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